UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001

April 28, 2006

Susan Fischer Davis, M.D.
Deputy Director

Office of Epidemiology
Virginia Department of Health
109 Governor Street
Richmond, Virginia 23219

Dear Dr. Davis,

I would like to acknowledge and thank you for your support for and participation in the April 25,
2006 meeting with officials from the Commonwealth of Virginia on the process to become an
Agreement State. | would also like to thank you and Mr. Leslie Foldesi for the arrangements
made for the tour of your offices and the emergency response vehicle. Your staff’s
contributions of time and efforts added value to ensure that the meeting was efficient and
effective.

If you or your staff have any questions or wish to obtain additional information about the
Agreement State Program, please contact me directly at 301-415-3340, or Ms. Shawn Rochelle
Smith, of my staff, at 301-415-2620 or by e-mail at srs3@nrc.gov. Ms. Smith has been
assigned Project Manager responsibilities for assisting Virginia in the process to become an
Agreement State.

I look forward to continuing an excellent working relationship with the Commonwealth of
Virginia.

Sincerely,
IRA/

Janet R. Schlueter, Director
Office of State and Tribal Programs
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